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Meeting Details 
 
Tuesday, August 13,
2013
6:00 pm - Networking
6:30 pm - Meeting
Kristy's Casual Dining
562 Route 9
Waretown, NJ
 Directions
  
Join us for a wonderful networking
opportunity. Bring your colleagues,
friends and future members with
you. 
 
As part of our membership
privileges we are given a chance
to let our sisters know what we are
doing in our businesses and work
places so, members, please bring
any literature to share. 

RSVP to Lisa Gambino at
lisag@a2zcomputerhelp.com

   
   
I hope everyone is staying cool and enjoying their
summer. It's definitely been a hot, hazy and humid
summer so far.
 
Our July meeting saw the installation of new
officers for the 2013-2014 year. I want to thank all
members for their support and well wishes. I'm
excited to be working with Mary, Lisa and Jane and
I am confident that we will have a very successful
year.
 
Much was covered at our last meeting; especially
what needs to be done to increase our membership
and raise money for our scholarship fund. I'm
encouraged by our new members and their
suggestions. I'm also thankful that many members
have stepped up to the plate and offered to chair
committees and look into ways we can move
BPWSOC forward.
 
Being your president is a huge responsibility; one
that I do not take lightly. Since joining BPWSOC, I
have been continually impressed by the extent of
dedication each members exhibits.
 
Our members are a group of highly intelligent,
dedicated women who want nothing more than to
see the future generation of women not have to
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 $17 includes dinner 

August Birthdays
 
Gina Dinkey - 
 
New members, if you
have a birthday this
month or in the following
months, please let me
know so that you will be
recognized. 

Thought for August
 
"Without risk, faith is an
impossibility. "
- Søren Kierkegaard
  

fight for equality and to have equal footing with
men on all levels.
 
I am encouraged by our plans for the future and
look forward to having everyone working together to
accomplish our mission.
 
Thank you and be well, 
  
Rosalind Silletto
president

  

Women Helping Women Dinner & Auction
This is the time of the year when we start working on our
WHW dinner and auction.
 
If you have any items that you received as a gift and have
not used and is still in the original box, please bring it to our
August meeting for recycling at the WHW auction.
 
Thank you,
 
Rosalind Silletto

BPW SOC Website 
Our member and vice president, Lisa Gambino - owner of
A2Z Computer Help is also our webmaster and designer and
she is always looking for content to be added to our website,
www.bpwsoc.org.  Please feel free to send Penny Miller any
information, updates, and/or comments you would like
posted or added to the website.
 
You can contact Penny at momlbi@yahoo.com to
include additional content to the web site.
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PC Tips by Lisa G., A2Z Computer Help
What is the Cloud?

Storage space on the internet. Cloud resources are shared
by multiple users. This means that everyone can be
subscribing to the same cloud service, but you all have your
own sign in and password.
  
If you need further security beyond the password, you must
use encryption (this will be the tip for next month).

Cloud Storage Service:

This is where you share and keep files off of your gadgets,
i.e., smartphone, tablet or computer. There is a possibility
that the service can go down and your files may be gone.
This is not an automatic service, you have to tell them what
files to upload or you can just access the file in the cloud and
work on it there.

Recommended Cloud Storage services are Dropbox,
Skydrive, Box, iCloud, Google Drive and many more.

Cloud Backup:

This creates copies of your files and if one copy is lost or
damaged, your files are still safe. Cloud Backup is automatic
and it detects changes and backs up the newest version
immediately.

The most popular and highly recommended Cloud Backup
service is Carbonite.
  
Than you,

  
 
Lisa Gambino from A2Z

BPWNJ VOICE 
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Did you know that you could advertise in the BPWNJ Voice
and reach our sisters throughout the State with your
business? Yes, for $10. (the smallest ad) your business can
expand...need I say more? 
 
Don't miss out on this chance to promote your business. To
find out more information, check your recent copy of The
Voice, or email Lauren Simeone Berman at 
lesimeone@verizon.net for size and cost of advertising.
 
If you would like to receive your copy of the
Voice electronically, send an email to Lauren at
the email address above and ask her to put you
on the electronic email list. By doing so, you are
helping BPWNJ save on the cost of mailing the
Voice out to members.

Travel In Style Awaits You
Did you know that you can book your travel plans directly
through my web site www.rosalindstravelinstyle.com? 
 
Whether it's a cruise, air transportation, latest deals, or all
inclusives, Rosalind's Travel in Style has the most up-to-date
information and best prices.
 
If you prefer to talk directly with me on your travel plans, I
can be reached at (732) 961-6435 or
travelinstyle2011@hotmail.com
 
Thank you,
Rosalind Silletto
Owner

Need to Get Away?
If you are stressed and looking for a mini vacation to Long
Beach Island, or have family or friends that are thinking of a
local get-a-way, or a last minute family reunion, give me a
call at 609-290-5040 or email me at
Cyndyonlbi@comcast.net; it would be my pleasure to assist
you in locating a rental property on Long Beach Island!
There are still homes available, so don't hesitate to contact
me.

  
Cyndy Friedland

Visit us on the web at www.BPWSOC.org 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.

Business and Professional Women/Southern Ocean County
PO Box 1207
Manahawkin, New Jersey 08050

www.bpwsoc.org 
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